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I-29 Resurfacing Project To Begin In Holt County 
(KLZA)-- The Chester Bross Construction Company will begin a resurfacing
project on Interstate 29 between Route W and Route 118 in Holt County,
Missouri on Monday. 

The contractor will mill and resurface the northbound driving lane first.  The
work will begin at Mound City  and proceed to Route W near Corning.
Northbound I-29 will be reduced to one land during the work.

Once the northbound lane is complete, they will move to the southbound driving
lane.  They will then repeat the pattern with the passing lanes and shoulders.  All
the work should be completed by mid-July, weather permitting.  
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